
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 1
st

 October 2019 

 

To 

The General Manager 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE LTD, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 

 

BLUE CLOUD SOFTECH SOLUTIONS LTD 

 

In terms of the provisions of sub-regulation (1) of Regulation 9 of SEBI (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and in compliance with the terms of Code of Conduct, 

in Listed Securities of Blue Cloud Softech Solutions Limited, the "Trading Window" for 

dealing in the securities of the Company will be closed for all 

Directors/Connected/Designated Persons from 01
st

 October 2019 and the same will 

remain closed till 48 hours after the announcement of Un-audited Financial Results for 

the quarter ending 30th September 2019 to the public.  

 

Accordingly, all Directors/ Connected/Designated Persons of the Company have been 

advised not to trade in the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of 

Closure of Trading Window.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 


